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Guidance Regarding Meeting with Candidates for Faculty Positions

Asian & Asian American Faculty & Staff Council (AAAFSC) representatives are available to 
meet with candidates considered for faculty positions at UMBC. AAAFSC representatives will 
discuss topics related to the advancement of Asian American faculty and professional 
development. AAAFSC representatives will explain to candidates that the Council does not 
make recommendations to the hiring department or any other university administrator. 
Communication between the candidates and members of the AAAFSC will remain confidential. 
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